Principal’s Report

School Council
May 2, 2019
Contracts:  Contracts and Work Agreements were offered to faculty and staff on Tuesday, May 1.  They are to be returned signed by May 15, 2019.
Reading Adoption:  The Diocese Reading Adoption Committee has chosen McGraw Hill Wonders Reading for Kindergarten through 5th Grade.  Houghton Mifflin Harcourt “into Literature” was chosen for grades 6-8.  Orders are currently being finalized.
Retirements:  Please join me in congratulating Mrs. Laurel VanDoornik in her retirement.  Mrs. VanDoornik has worked in our Little Rams program since it opened as an assistant and in the after care program.  She will be greatly missed.  We thank Mrs. VanDoornik for her years of service. 
Years of Service:  Congratulations to the following teachers for their years of service in Catholic education:  Mrs. Ann Galbraith (30 years) and Mrs. Jenny Masterson (35 years).  These teachers will be recognized at the final school Mass on Wednesday, May 22.
Academic Super Bowl Competition:  For the first time, GSCS participated in the Academic Super Bowl state competition.  Our Science and Social Studies teams placed 3rd in the local competition.  Out of 57 teams in Class 4A, our Interdisciplinary team place 11th and our Science team placed 8th in the state.  A special thank you goes out to our coaches:  Mrs. Gries, Mrs. Hirsch, Mrs. Fulton, Mrs. Watson, and Mrs. Sammet.
ILEARN:  ILEARN testing has gone quite well this year.  We are scheduled to finish testing on Wednesday, May 8.  The testing window is open until Friday, May 17. 

Registration:  Registration packets will be prepared for distribution on Friday, July 26.  They will also be available after the Masses the weekend of July 27 and 28.  Parents will be asked to return registration information from 8:00-5:00 on Monday, July 29 and 8:00-3:00 on Tuesday, July 30.

Dates to Finish the 2018-2019 School Year:
· Candle Mass- May 17
· Little Rams Celebration of Success- May 16
· Field Day for K-8- May 20
· Last Day of School- May 22
· Graduation Mass- May 22
Respectfully submitted,

Kristen Girten, Principal

